'THE WHITE HOUSE

Dr. Hector P. Garciea
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 1, 1964

Dear Dr. Garcia:

In behalf of the President let
me thank you for forwarding a copy of
the News Bulletin containing news on the
recent GI Forum Convention,

You were tnoughtful to forward
the Bulletin and I shall see tnat it 1s
brougnt to tne attention of Mr. Johnson
at the earliest opportunitvy.

Sincerel

Arthur C, P
Assist

Dr, Hector P, Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas



